From: Steven Yahr <yahrs@chorus.net>

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 9:04 PM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@countyofdane.com>
Subject: Comment on Petition CUP 2600

Dane County Zoning and Land Regulation Committee:

When we moved to North Riley Road 35 years the Laufenbergs had horses, which was never any problem for us and
added to the rural feel of the neighborhood. We still feel the same and encourage you to allow livestock on the parcel
of land they have for sale.

Steve and Shirley Yahr
8217 N. Riley Rd.
Verona, WI 53593



